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Fiscal Analysis 
Copies of Public and Local Acts 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 5391 AS INTRODUCED, Rep. Matthew M. Milosch 

 
House Committee Government Operations                                        
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

House Bill 5391 would amend Public Act 44 of 1899, which governs the 
publication and distribution of state laws and other documents.  HB 5391 
would reduce the number of copies of Public and Local Acts distributed from 
42 to the Secretary of the Senate and 120 to the Clerk of the House of 
Representatives to 10 copies to each.  Also, the bill would delete the 
requirement that each member of the Legislature receive a complete set of 
the Public and Local Acts. 
 
In regard to the Michigan Manual, the bill specifies that one copy of the 
Michigan Manual would be provided to each member of the Legislature 
unless a member waives his or her right to receive a copy.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
HB 5391 would result in a minimal amount of savings to the state, the exact 
amount being indeterminate.  Any savings resulting from the bill would help 
to offset reductions taken in the FY 2004 budget. 
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